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Cancellations and Closures  
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community of events that 
have been cancelled due to the COVID-19 Global Pandemic. 
 

• Aboriginal Coaching Module Training for Team Eastern Door 
and the North Coaches (Indigenous Games) March 21st 

 

• National Aboriginal Hockey Championships May 16 - 20 -, 
Regina - Athletes will be reimbursed by the First Nations of 
Quebec and Labrador Health and Social Services 
Commission. 

 

• The Language & Culture Network meeting March 19th, 2020 -  
new date will be announced at the appropriate time. 

 

• Animal Protection Spay/Neuter Clinic on Wednesday March 
25th. 

 
Should you feel concerned on how to stay safe or being exposed, 
you can visit Government Quebec’s website at 
www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-coronavirus/ or 
call the toll-free number at 1-877-644-4545 for additional 
information. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer 
450-632-7500 ext 63254 
mckmedia@mck.ca 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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